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10th May 2021 

 

Census Day Menu Change: Thursday, 20th May 2021 

 
Thursday 20th May is Census Day; this is when the Government take a snapshot of 
information about our school including the number of school dinners eaten on that day.  The 
number of meals taken determines how much money the school receives to fund the 
Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM).   

 
 

This is a great opportunity for your child to try a school meal if they do not already have one. 
 
If your child didn’t take it up on this day and then later decided to take a UIFSM meal/s, the 
school is liable to cover the cost and will not receive funding.  This is a standard in education 
and highlights the need for as many children as possible to take up a census day meal. 
 
It is vitally important to have as many pupils in Robins, Doves and Owls as possible counted 
in. With this in mind, we are writing to you directly in the hope that you will support the school 
on this one day, and accept a school dinner for your child.   
 
We are more than happy for you to bring in a supplementary packed lunch from home.   
 
Please use the reply slip below to advise us of your choice for the change of menu on Census 
Day. Please return this slip by Friday 14th May 2021 at the latest 
 
Please help make a difference and take up the dinner on the 20th May 2021. Thank you 
for your support and cooperation.  If you need further information or have any questions 
please pop into the school office. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Anna Allen 
School Business Manager 
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Lunch slip for Census Day 20th May 2021  
 
 

 

Childs Name:                                                                                   Class: 
 
Please indicate your choice by ticking the appropriate box: 

□ Beef burger in a bun, served with chips and baked beans 
 

Or 

□ Quorn burger in a bun, served with chips and baked beans 
 

Or 

□ Baked potato with beans 
 

Or 

□ Baked potato with cheese  
 

Or 

□ My child will not have a school dinner and will bring in a packed lunch as usual 
 
 

If your child is in either Year 3 or Year 4 a payment of £2.50 is required if they are not 
scheduled to have lunch on this day 

 

 
Please return this slip by Friday 14th May 2021 
 
 
 
 

 
 


